
FALL 2022 WEBINAR UPDATES 
 
Some key details have changed since our webinars were produced. Please consult these notes as you 
watch for the most up-to-date information. The notes list the approximate time in each video where the 
discrepancy occurs. 
 
Registration webinar: 
 
00:30: Because MA Seminar is now offered for 4 credits, you’ll get 17 credits total from required Global 
Thought classes and will need only 13 credits from electives. 
 
3:49: The webinar mentions an in-person advising meeting; advising appointments take place on Zoom 
now. 
 
9:21: The RU call number changes each semester. The Fall 2022 call number is 13369; use this call 
number to register. 
 
Cross-Registration webinar: 
 
00:43: The navigation to the SIPA site is correct, but SIPA has flipped their process since 2019 – now, the 
page lists courses that are NOT open for cross-registration. All SIPA courses not listed are thus available. 
Additionally, you no longer need a Registration Adjustment Form for SIPA; you’ll simply register via 
SSOL. 
 
2:09: SIPA and GSAPP no longer use the Registration Adjustment Form for cross-registration. You 
register for SIPA classes via SSOL, while GSAPP uses its own form. Note that the information given about 
the Registration Adjustment Form is otherwise still valid. 
 
You’ll hear suggestions to drop off the Registration Adjustment Form here and throughout the webinar. 
Although you can still drop it off in person, emailing the form is now the easiest way to submit it! 
 
2:48: The Business School process has changed. You will now enroll via SSOL. Check the Business School 
website for available courses. 
 
4:13: The Law website looks a bit different now, but the process is the same. 
 
9.24: IEOR cross-registration is now via SSOL. The navigation online has also changed, but this link takes 
you to the correct place. 
 
10:27: School of the Arts and SPS is the same, but the process for GSAPP is a bit different now. GSAPP 
uses their own form, not the general Registration Adjustment Form. 
 

https://www.ieor.columbia.edu/Registration-Guidelines-for-Non-IEOR-Students

